
 

‘Phat Rides Car Club’ will be doing some 

fund raising for our P & C Assoc. by hold-

ing a Car Show later in the year (possibly 

in July). 
 

They would like to take some photos of our 

students and our school with their Street 

Machines for publicity purposes. These 

photos will appear in their advertising 

which will include posters, internet and Fa-

cebook. 
 

If you would like your child to participate 

and be in these photos, please fill in the 

attached consent form and return it to 

the office by Tuesday 1st April. 

WHEN :  FRIDAY 4th APRIL 

WHERE :  UNDERCOVER AREA 

TIMES 

PRIMARY SECTOR  11AM-12PM 

SENIOR SECTOR  12PM-1PM 

POPCORN AND DRINK-  $1 

FREE DRESS DAY 

The Easter Raffle will be drawn on Friday 

the 4th of April at 10 am.  Please return 

all raffle tickets to the office by Thurs-

day the 3rd of April.  

Loads of prizes to be won! 

 

 

Last Friday we celebrated Anti Bullying day at 

the school.  It was a wonderful to see so many 

students and staff wearing orange or red for 

the day. 

The school leaders assisted all the students in 

the primary school to play some games and 

ensured everyone had fun.  

Students made posters about no bulling and 

they were proudly put on display in the 

undercover area.  

The students had pumpkin scones and oranges 

for morning tea as part of the day.  We had a 

whole school assembly and reinforced all the 

school rules with the students. 

Thanks to everyone who helped make the day a 

success.  Thanks especially to the students for 

their enthusiastic participation. 

 

Tracey Chappell 

Principal 

Monday, 31 March 2014 

 Term 1 Finishes  

 

Term 2 Starts 

 

Anzac Day Public  

Holiday  

 

P & C Meeting  

Friday the 4th April 

 

Tuesday 22nd of April 

 

Friday 25th of April  

 

 

22nd of April  

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

SCHOOL HIP HOP  DISCO 

LAST  CHANCE 

NEWS FROM OUR P& C  



Friday, 14th March  

JUNIOR PRIMARY 

Being Responsible-Alex  

‘For doing great work in class’ 

UPPER PRIMARY 

Being Responsible-Sabrina  

‘Always listening and following instructions’ 

LOWER SECONDARY 

Being Responsible–Chanse  

‘For speaking politely to everyone’ 

SENIOR SECONDARY 

Being Safe and Responsible- 

Thomas  

‘For being responsible when delivering 

pamphlets’ 

 

Friday,14th March 

JUNIOR PRIMARY  

GOTCHA-Neve  

SPOT GOTCHA-Oscar  

UPPER PRIMARY 

GOTCHA-Tyra  

SPOT GOTCHA-Dean  
 

LOWER SECONDARY 

SPOT GOTCHA– Kyle   

SPOT GOTCHA-Marvin  
 

SENIOR SECONDARY 

SPOT GOTCHA– Ramsey  

 

Congratulations everyone!!! 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK  

 

Friday, 21st March  

JUNIOR PRIMARY 

Being Responsible-Johnathon  

‘Leadership– showing his friends how to play 

a game’ 

UPPER PRIMARY 

Being Responsible-Nathaniel  

‘Helping to clean up without being asked’ 

LOWER SECONDARY 

Being Responsible–Todd  

‘For telling his teacher when another student 

was bullying him’ 

SENIOR SECONDARY 

Being Safe and Responsible- 

Matthew  

‘For being responsible in the work place’ 

Friday,14th March 

JUNIOR PRIMARY  

GOTCHA-Cooper D 

SPOT GOTCHA-Christopher  

UPPER PRIMARY 

GOTCHA-Blake  

SPOT GOTCHA-Dean  
 

LOWER SECONDARY 

SPOT GOTCHA– Cameron   

SPOT GOTCHA-Aaron  
 

SENIOR SECONDARY 

SPOT GOTCHA– Tyson  

Congratulations everyone!!! 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

GOTCHA WINNERS GOTCHA WINNERS 


